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General Comment:Dear Sirs,
The USDA should not be considering any proposal that will allow the 
slaughterhouses to continue operating. Such an action is a clear violation of 
Congressional intent and federal law.
President Bush signed into law the 2006 Agriculture Appropriations bill, which 
Congress amended to prohibit horse slaughter by removing funds required to 
inspect horses intended for slaughter. This was NOT simply a way to alter how 
inspections are funded.
Please do not allow this slaughter to continue.
Thank you,
Linda S Pearce
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